NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

A public hearing has been set for Monday, June 17, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the Cushing City
Commission Meeting Room, located at 100 Judy Adams Blvd. in Cushing, Oklahoma.
The purpose of this hearing is to receive comments on the performance of the City in
regard to Community Development Block Grant funds (17291 CDBG 18) received by the
City to construct sanitary sewer improvements within the City.

Any comments received from the public will be considered by the City as part of the
project closeout activities required by the Oklahoma Department of Commerce. Citizens
are requested to participate in the hearing and express their views on this community
development project and its impact on the City of Cushing.

Posted at the following locations: ~ Municipal Offices/Senior Citizens
Center/Library/City Website.

Posted: June 4, 2019 8:35 a.m.

Date and Time

By N

Terry Brannon, City Manager




